St Williams Catholic Primary School Newsletter: Thursday 30th March 2017



If you can dream it, you can achieve it!

Easter Holidays

School finishes for Easter at normal time on Friday 31st March 2017 and re-opens Tuesday 18th April 2017.

Sorry You Are Leaving

On **Friday 31**st **March 2017** our lollipop man Mr Blan will be leaving us. We will be sorry to see him go and wish him all the best for the future.

Father Ron

Father Ron is retiring we wish him well and a happy retirement.

Mission Statement Ambassadors

Our mission statement ambassadors will be doing an Egg Hunt on <u>Tuesday 18th April 2017</u>.

Revision Y6

Revision for Year 6 in the mornings has now resumed.

Topic Afternoon

Topic afternoon will be **Friday 31st March 2017** all welcome to come and see your children's work **from**

2.15pm.

Decorate Eggs Competition

On <u>Friday 31st March 2017</u> children can bring in a hard-boiled egg decorated at home, these will then be judged and prizes given to winners in each Year Group.

Nursery Graduation

All of our Nursery children will be having their photograph taken <u>Wednesday 19th April 2017</u>. All children can attend.

House Points Winners- Non-Uniform Day

All of those children in <u>WALES</u> are able to come into school on <u>Tuesday 18th April 2017</u> in their own clothes and they will also have an ice cream. Well done!!

Universal Tax Credit

If you are entitled to Universal Tax Credit you are eligible for Free School Meals and school will be able to claim Pupil Premium Funding for your child. Could you please bring your letter of entitlement into the school office and we can process the funding. Thank you.

Wake Up/Shake Up

School runs a free club for parents who wish to drop their children off at 8.20, no booking is required.

Lates

Please ensure that your children arrive when doors open at 08.50. School starts at 08.55. Absences are recorded after 9.20. Persistent lateness is being monitored.

Dinner Money

Please could you ensure that if your child has a paid school dinner it is paid for on a **Monday** in an envelope marked with your child's name and the amount being paid.

Medical Appointments

Please bring evidence of your child's medical appointments. Where possible can you please make your child's appointments outside of school times. We have noticed a number of children leaving early without supporting evidence these incidents are logged and have to be recorded as unauthorised. Absence patterns are regularly reviewed in school. Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.

LAST WEEK'S STARS

Each Friday in celebration assembly we award a child from each class who has made an outstanding contribution to their own work and those who have made significant accomplishments socially.

"Worker of the Week"

Year 6	Corey Roden	
Year 5	Bridie McDonald	
Year 4	Logan Fox	
Year 3	Gabriel Rauluskiaviciute	
Year 2	Samuel Foster	
Year 1	Siobhan Mulligan	
Reception	Niamh Aldred	
Nursery	Mark Gilevicius	

"Behaviour Stars"

Year 6	Ella Meeson	
Year 5	Ellis Chatterley	
Year 4	Year 4 Class on Trip to	
	Blackpool Zoo	
Year 3	Denver Allen	
Year 2	Atlantis Allen	
Year 1	Lily Hitchen	
Reception	Holly Darbyshire	
Nursery	Giana Barber	

Attendance

Class	Attendance	
Year 6	96.9%	Thank you
Year 5	94.2%	Everyone!!!
Year 4	95.4%	Well Done to this
Year 3	95.1%	week's winners:
Year 2	95.3%	Year 6!!
Year 1	95.7%	
Reception	94.9%	

Wishing you all a Happy Easter !!!